
City of Gastonia 

Highland Community Affordable Housing Development  

Request for Proposals 

 

The City of Gastonia requests proposals for the purchase and development of City-owned property 

located within the Highland Community. A full version of the document is available on the City 

of Gastonia website at: 

https://www.cityofgastonia.com/images/files/housing_neighborhoods/2023_CCHRE-

RFP_Highland_East_Development_FINAL-rev_2023_03.pdf  

Questions pertaining to the document must be received by 4:00 pm on Thursday, March 30, 2023, 

and submitted by email to Quentin T. McPhatter, Assistant City Manager at 

quentinm@cityofgastonia.com.  All emailed questions should be listed in the subject line 

“Question(s) concerning the Highland Community RFP”. Written responses to questions will be 

available and posted on the City of Gastonia website on Wednesday, April 5, 2023. Interested 

parties should submit proposals by 4:00 P.M. on Thursday, May 4, 2023.  Proposals must be in a 

sealed envelope and include, “Highland-Community Proposal”.  
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City of Gastonia 

Housing and Community Engagement Department 

PO Box 1748 

Gastonia, NC  28053-1748 

March 17, 2023 
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